



Courtesy Translation

Mr/Mme Speaker, Dear Colleague,

We are pleased to invite you to the Conference of the Speakers of the European Union Parliaments, which will take place in Rome, at the Chamber of Deputies, on 20th and 21st April 2015.

We are also glad to invite you to the official dinner to be held in the evening of 20th April.

Please find attached the programme of the Conference, the general information as well as the registration forms.

For further information you can visit the website of the Parliamentary Dimension of the Italian Presidency of the Council of the European Union, at the following address: http://ue2014.parlamento.it/home.

We would be grateful if you could return the registration forms as soon as possible.

Looking forward to meeting you in Rome, we remain

Sincerely Yours

Pietro Grasso

The President of the Senate of the

Republic

Laura Boldrini

The President of the Chamber of

Deputies